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Summer research assistants needed for a USDA-funded project exploring how pesticides 

influence pest control and pollinator health in Pumpkins grown on farms in Ohio. The position is 

paid and full-time from ~May 15 – August 15. Travel to field locations in personal car may be 

required.  

Qualifications: Current OSU undergraduate pursuing a degree in entomology, ecology and 

evolution, biology, zoology, natural resources, or related field in good academic standing. Some 

field research or experience with insects, especially bees preferable.  

For more information about the project, please visit: http://u.osu.edu/goodell.18/ 

 

Interested applicants please send a brief statement of interest, a current cv, transcript, and 

names and contact information of 3 references to Dr. Karen Goodell, goodell.18@osu.edu. 


